



REGULAR MEETING OF SUPERVISORS
RANGER DRAINAGE DISTRICT
 DECEMBER 3, 2014


The regular meeting of the Ranger Drainage District was held on December 3, 2014 at 6:00 P.M. at the District office located at 19950 Nugent Street, Orlando, Florida 32833.  Present were Supervisors Gus Desautels and Mike Nolan.   

CONSENT AGENDA
     Treasurer’s report, Regular Meeting and Annual Landowners Meeting Minutes of November 5, 2014; driveway permits and “other” permits were approved as submitted.  The disbursements were authorized.

UNIT 11A LAKE
     The Contractors are continuing to excavate Unit 11A Lake. Mr. Way reported that 35% of the excavating is complete on the west side of the lake.

ABALONE BLVD – DRAINAGE SYSTEM
     District Engineer responded to questions Orange County had about our permit for the Abalone Blvd. project.  We are still waiting on Orange County to issue the permit.

FEMA – EXTENSION REQUESTED
The District has applied for the extension and anticipates the time to be allowed.



There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:20 P.M.
